
Dear Mr. Lamb, dear Mr. Selway,

The reports of the dispute concerning the preservation of the Norgren factory in Großbettlingen reached us with consternation. The locally responsible managers and executives overstepped boundaries in an unprecedented way, which we strongly disapprove of.

Actions like deployment of security personnel against one’s own employees, which guards and intimidates said employees. The attempt to interfere with the work of the factory committee and the employment of temporary agency workers and people with contracts for work and services as strikebreakers. Those are just some examples that prove that values like human dignity, democratic rules, and respect, obviously became foreign words for the management in Großbettlingen.

We ask you to promptly order the withdrawal of the currently employed guards, who are under suspicion of collaboration with extreme right political organizations. Constitutional rights and the collective bargaining laws have to be considered. We expect the settlement in the future negotiations between management, factory committee and the bargaining committee to be reached as swiftly as possible.

Sincerely

Works council
/ Confidants







Fa.  ……………..

